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BOARD OF EDUCATION 
NORTH PEKIN-MARQUETTE HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 102 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2022 6:00 P.M. 
GEORGETOWNE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

BUDGET HEARING MINUTES 
 
 
The Budget Hearing of the Board of Education was called to order at 6:00 P.M. by 
President Keith Knox.  Present were Members Buhl, Knox, Shockley, Stanley, Therry, 
Tisdale and Williams. Also present were Superintendent Jennifer Lindsay, Principal Tom 
Brown, Principal Jennifer Deitrich, Ms. Kelsey Marlow, Ms. Maddie Mangeri and Mr. 
Curless.   
 
All Board Members received their notices of the Budget Hearing at least 48 hours in 
advance.  Legal notification of the hearing was posted in the Pekin Times on Thursday, 
August 18, 2022. 
 
Mrs. Lindsay presented the proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2023.  The proposed budget 
was available for public view for more than 30 days prior to the budget hearing and 
notification was printed in a local newspaper.  The Budget is included for approval on the 
agenda for the regular meeting of the Board that follows the Budget Hearing. 
 
No members of the public wished to question or comment on the budget presented. 
 
Member Therry moved to close the Budget Hearing at 6:16 P.M.   
Seconded by Member Tisdale.  
Roll call vote.  Ayes: Buhl, Knox, Shockley, Stanley, Therry, Tisdale and Williams.  
Nays: 0.  Motion carried 7-0 
  
 
 
 
 
                                                                                _______________________________ 
                                                                                 Keith Knox, President 
 
 
 
                                                                                 _______________________________ 
                                                                                 Andrew Shockley, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


